
West Sadsbury Township Special Meeting 

December 29, 2020 

 

The meeting was called to order by Chairman, Ed Haas, at 7:00 p.m. 

The budget for 2021 includes the real estate tax at 1.5 mils, the fire tax will increase to 1.4 mils 

and the Police Protection District will increase to $75,975 (.518 mills). 

Darren DeVoe made a motion to approve the 2021 budget, seconded by John Keesey, motion 

carried 3-0.  

No questions were asked 

Ed Haas made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:05 p.m. Seconed by John Keesey.  Motion 

carried 3-0. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Patti Piersol,  

Administrative Assistant 


